
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               09.06.23 

Don’t forget, your views are so important to us.  

You can register on Ofsted’s website and then there are just a few questions to   

answer about our school, it only takes a few minutes. You can find the website at: 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

F2 NK F2 SP Year 1 Year 1/2 Year 2 Year 3 Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 5/6 

98% 98% 97% 97% 98% 97% 98% 95% 98% 95% 97% 

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 96.62%! 

Well done to F2 Miss Knight’s Class, F2 Miss Pankhania’s class, Year 2 Mr Edge’s class Year 

3/4 Miss Smith’s Class and Year 5 Miss Healy’s Class who all had the highest attendance of 

98% 

Dear Families, 
 
We have had a lovely week back. The children have been focused and impeccably 
behaved. 
 
Don’t forget that if you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the 
school gate at the beginning or end of the school day or email me                                              
francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
We hope you enjoy this week’s highlights.  
 
Mrs Moore 

Attendance w/c 5th June 2023 

Above National Average            National Average         Below National Average 

mailto:admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk
https://www.st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk/
https://www.st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk/
mailto:francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk


EYFS Corner : Ask your child 
Ask me about The Tiger who Came to Tea. 

Ask me to write about The Tiger who Came to Tea. 

Ask me about doubling and sharing.  Help me to share things into 2 and 3 groups. 

Ask me what animals live in the jungle. 

Next week –  Our focus book is:  Poo in the Zoo. 

We are going to be learning about the layers of a jungle and animals that live there. 

We are going to be writing sentences using our phonics. 

We are going to be learning more about sharing and we will be learning about odd and even 

numbers (we have done a little bit of work on this before so ask me about it to see if I can 

remember!). 

We are going to be decorating pots for our sunflowers. 



School Games Gold Mark Award 

We are delighted to announce that we, St Augustine’s, have achieved the School Games Gold 

Mark Award for the 2022/23 academic year. The School Games Mark is a Government-led award 

scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their com-

mitment to the development of competition across their school and into the community, and we 

are delighted to have been recognised for our success. With a variety of young people compet-

ing in local inter-school competitions this year, we are extremely proud of our pupils for their 

dedication to all aspects of school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials 

who made our competitions possible. As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in 

the areas of participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard 

work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year. A special thanks to everyone in-

volved with this. We look forward to applying once again in 2024!  

Year 5 Quad Kids Athletics Event 

So proud of how brilliantly our children represented St A’s today at the Year 5 Quad Kids Athlet-

ics event. Well done  



Design a Health Lunch Box! 

Here at St Augustine’s we actively encourage healthy eating and all school meals provided follow 

the healthy eating guide lines. 

To help get our children more involved with eating a healthy balanced diet we thought it would 

be fun for them to design a healthy packed lunch, weather it’s a fabulous salad or hearty      

sandwich we want to see your ideas. They can either fill in a picture from the office or draw their 

own lunch box  (don’t forget to label all the yummy things so we know what you have put in 

your box) then bring it to the office by Friday 23rd June where the best lunch boxes will win a      

mystery prize! 

Sun Safety 

Here at St Augustine’s the children’s health and wellbeing is of the upmost important to us, 

which is why the children are encouraged to be ‘SunSmart’ while at school. As a school we will 

ensure that: 

The children learn about effective sun protection. The children are encouraged to use the shaded 

areas in the playground. We encourage pupils to wear sun hats and sunglasses when outside. 

We ask that all pupils apply sunscreen before school (at least factor 30+). We ask that all children 

have a water bottle with them. We ask that all children wear appropriate school uniform for the 

weather.  

You can help by: 

• Talking to your child about the importance of sun protection at home 

• Send your child to school with a wide brimmed sun hat and sunglasses 

• Ensure your child applies sun-lotion before school on sunny days 

• Remind your child about the SunSmart code: 

• Spend time in the shade between 11am and 3pm 

• Make sure you never burn 

• Aim to cover up with a sun hat and sunglasses 

• Use at least factor 30+ sunscreen 

Keep hydrated by drink plenty of water especially on hot days 

More advice and information can be found at www.sunsmart.org.uk   

Together we can have a very happy and safe term to come. 



Don’t Forget to bring sun 

hats and water bottles when 

it is sunny! 

Nut Free School 

Please can we ask that parents do not send their child to school with nut products. 

               This includes Nutella, Peanut butter, Pistachio nuts and  Muesli Bars. 

This is due to us having several children at school with severe nut allergies. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with this.   

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter! 

To keep up to date with everything the school 

is doing please follow us @staugustinesNG3.  

There will be lots of photos and updates on 

Twitter when join today. 

Polite Reminder 

To confirm no parents or family members should be coming into school and entering classrooms 

under any circumstances unless they have an appointment. 

If anything needs to be passed to a child, this should be done via the office. 

This is to ensure the safety of the children at all times. 

Please contact the office if you have any questions regarding this. 





Save The 

Date 



DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Monday 12th June 2023 Year 5/6 movie night 3.30pm-5pm in school hall 

Wednesday 14th June 2023 Positive Parenting Workshop 2.30pm in School Hall 

Monday 19th June 2023 • Sports Week 

KS1 Sports Day (more information to follow shortly) 

• NSPCC Keeping Kids Safe Online Workshop 2.15-

3.15pm in school hall  

• Year 3/4 Movie night 3.30pm-5pm in the school hall 

Tuesday 20th June 2023 F2 Sports Day (more information to follow shortly) 

Wednesday 21st June UKS2 Sports Day (more information to follow shortly) 

LKS2 Sports Day (more information to follow shortly) 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 26th June 2023 Year 1/2 Move Night 3.30pm-5pm in school hall 

Thursday 29th June 2023 Year 2 Wollaton Park Camping Trip (sign up on Arbor now 

open) 

Monday 3rd July 2023 School Closed—Inset Day 

Tuesday 11th July 2023 Year 6 Production of High School Musical 6pm School Hall 

(more information to follow shortly) 

Thursday 13th July 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 17th July 2023 Year 5 and Year 6  Feast of Culture 2023 2pm in School Hall 

Thursday 20th July 2023 School Reports sent home 

Open Afternoon 3.30-5pm (more information to follow short-

ly) 

Friday 21st July 2023 F2 trip to Twycross Zoo (more information to follow shortly)  

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am  

Wednesday 26th July 2023 SCHOOL CLOSED - Summer Holiday 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 School OPEN - start of new school year 



Date Event 

Monday 3rd July 2023 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 5th September 2023 School Open -First Day of New School 

Year 

Monday 23rd October 2023 School Closed for Half Term (2 Weeks) 

Monday 6th November 2023 School Open for New Term 

Wednesday 29th November 2023 INSET DAY  

Monday 25th December 2023 School Closed for Christmas Holidays 

Thursday 4th January 2024 School Open for New Term 

Friday 9th February 2024 INSET DAY 

Monday 12th February 2024 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 19th February 2024  School Open for New Term 

Friday 29th March 2024 School Closed for Easter Holidays (2 

Weeks)  

Monday 15th April 2024 School Open for New Term 

Monday 6th May 2024 School Closed - Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May 2024 School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 INSET Day 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 School Open for New Term 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

26th July  Last Day of School 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  

School Term Dates and Holidays for 23/24 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will liaise 

with Social Care and our Attendance Service in the best interests of the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Laura Bates 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Miss L Jones 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Mrs E Quero 


